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World Sustainable Built Environment Conference 

 
 

 
 

 
CIB, iiSBE, FIDIC, and UN Environment request non-
binding Expressions of Interest (EOI) for the holding of 

a global conference on sustainable built environment 
to be held in 2023 (the WSBE23 World Sustainable 
Built Environment Conference), as part of the  
on-going SBE Conference series.  

 
Please note that Expressions of Interest for Regional 

SBE conferences for 2022 will be subject of a separate 
EOI call early in 2020.  
 
Via the link in the section Information, you will find a 
short document that provides background on the 
series and more detail on the process.  
 

Your EoI can consist of a brief covering e-mail and a 
completed version of the EOI form.  
 
Please note that you should change the name of the 
EOI Response file to identify yourself or your 
conference.  

 

The selected proposal will be publicly announced at the 
Gothenburg World Sustainable Building Conference to 
be held during 09-11 June 2020.  
 
Kindly submit your EOI for the 2023 WSBE conference 
to Mr. Nils Larsson at larsson@iisbe.org, who 

represents the four SBE Series partners in this 
process. 
 

 
 
Information  
 

Information about the SBE conferences Series and a 
description of the selection process and criteria can be 
downloaded here. 
 

A form for submitting an EoI - Expression of Interest - 
can be downloaded here.  
 

SBE Conference Series 
 
This is part of the on-going SBE Series.  
More information of this series is to be found here.  
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